To: Call for Abstract









Date: June 11, 2010

Second Conference
of the 

Institute of Coptic Studies 
September 2011
on

Aspects of Coptic Heritage

From 10th to 14th Centuries A.D. 

Shedding more light on the epoch
Under the auspices of H.H. Pope Shenouda III
Pope of Alexandria and Patriarch of the See of St. Mark

Dear Colleagues,
Following our message dated May 7th, 2010, regarding the Second Conference of the Institute of Coptic Studies, "Aspects of Coptic Heritage From 10th to 14th Centuries A.D." the Organizing Committee wishes to inform you the following:

1) The conference will be held on September 26th -29th in the center of the Institute of Coptic Studies in Cairo.

2)  The conference theme is open for all proposals including, and not limited to, historical, geographical, archeological, social, artistic, practical, musical, industrial, conversation and reservation issues, intangible and oral issues, ethnical  legal issues, as well as comparative studies.
3) The languages of the conference are Arabic and English.
4) a. The abstract should be within 500 words, to be submitted in Microsoft Word.

b. to be e-mailed to : instituteofcoptic@yahoo.com; instituteofcoptic@hotmail.com, 
with the subject marked "An Abstract for the Second Conference of the Institute of
Coptic Studies.
c. The Abstract should include name, title, institution, contact information of the author/s.

5. All abstracts should be submitted by the end of July 2010, all Arabic abstracts must be accompanied by an English translation.
6. Further information regarding the registration fee…etc., will be forwarded later on.

Best Regard,







                     Dean
Dr. Antoun Yacoub Mikhail

E-mail: instituteofcoptic@yahoo.com; instituteofcoptic@hotmail.com
Tel: 26851594-24882526

Fax: 26851594


